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  NM 229 Pavement Rehabilitation Work to begin in Eddy 
County 

 
Artesia – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two will begin a project to 
rehabilitate pavement on NM 229 in Eddy County.       
 
The work will begin in Eddy County on Tuesday, April 15th along NM 229 to the junction of US 82.   
 
Drivers will encounter flaggers where work is being performed, as well as a single lane closure.  During 
the project motorists can expect delays between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through 
Friday. Motorists are asked to seek an alternate route while work is taking place.  The project should be 
complete by the end of the month, weather permitting.  
 
Remember to please drive safely through work zones.  
 
For up-to-date information on this project, go to the statewide road information website at: 
www.nmroads.com 
 
  

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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